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FEDERATION INTERNATIONALE
DE VOLLEYBALL

Circular letter to all
National Federations

Lausanne, April 16", 2015
Ref: DEV/kI/NF

Re: 2015 Technical Seminars

Dear President,

The FIVB Technical Seminars programme is intended for technicians (with experience as Volleyball players
and/or coaches) looking to improve their knowledge and competence of different Volleyball
techniques. These seminars usually feature world-renowned Volleyball coaches and instructors, and
involve players for practical demonstrations.

This year, following the course request deadline, the FIVB is happy to announce that 33 Technical
Seminars are scheduled for 2015 between March and November. As listed in the FIVB's website, please

find the list of all courses registered this year on the following link:

http://www.fivb.org/EN/Technical-Coach/Calendar.asp?Year=2015

We believe that a stronger family will naturally lead to more Volleyball, so in the spirit of innovation, it is
our mission to continuously enhance FIVB's educational programmes and increase the impact such
projects generate.

Thank you for being part of this.
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